
 
 

Summer Term – Edition 23 – 7th July 2023 
Dear Parents,  
I hope everyone has had a good week as we enter into the final two weeks of the academic year.   
 
Firstly, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to you and our entire school community as 
we welcomed the Ofsted inspectors this week. We appreciate your understanding and patience 
during the inspection period, and I would like to thank you and our whole school community for 
your support and positivity during this time.  
 
The result of the inspection remains confidential for now; however, the final report will be made 
accessible to you by early September at the latest. Your patience as we wait for the report is 
greatly appreciated, and we are very much looking forward to sharing the outcome and 
inspection report with you.  
 
Tomorrow, we keenly look forward to our Little Waltham Summer Fete. This event undoubtedly 
marks a high point in our school calendar with food, fun, and festivities. Our thanks go to our 
dedicated PTA, who worked tirelessly behind the scenes to make this event a reality. I would also 
like to thank parents for their contributions and support which has been instrumental in ensuring 
its success.  
 
Looking ahead to next week, our rearranged Sports Day is on Tuesday morning. We know this 
will be a great community event and we hope to make it a day filled with fond memories for our 
learners.  
 
Moreover, our 'Moving Up Day' will take place on Wednesday. We are excited to provide our 
children with a glimpse into their coming academic year and our learners will spend the morning 
session with their new teacher. Details regarding arrangements for the next academic year and 
staffing will be communicated via a letter early next week.  
 
Lastly next Friday, our youngest learners from Reception will take centre stage for their class 
assembly to share their learning journey this year. We couldn't be prouder and we certainly can't 
wait.  
  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
I wish each one of you a pleasant and relaxing weekend. We look forward to seeing you all at the 
Summer Fete tomorrow!   
 
Mr S Saunders  
 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

EVERYONE WELCOME, PLEASE BRING ALONG FAMILY AND FRIENDS TO 
JOIN THE FUN! 



 

 

 

This week’s value is service.  
 
 

Dear God, 
 

Teach us to be thoughtful and kind like Jesus, putting others before ourselves.   
Lord of the loving heart, may mine be loving too.  

Lord of the gentle hands, may mine be gentle too. 
Lord of the willing feet, may mine be willing too.  
So I grow to be more like you in all I say and do.  

Amen  
 

“For even the Son of Man came not to be served but to serve” Mark 10:45 

 

This Week’s Big Question 
Is it always good to put others first? 
 
Chestnut  
Yes because, if you’re both talking at the same time, you could let the other person talk- Ivy  
Yes because, if you’re in a group and someone doesn’t let them join in, you should let them have a go- 
Emelia  
I think yes because if you have one slice of cake and there’s three people, you can cut it into three pieces 
so you can all have a slice- JJ  
Yes, because if there’s one apple and there’s two people, cut it in the middle and you can both have it! 
-  Dakota  
Yes, because if you have a good word, tell someone and they can also use it- Teddy  
Not always because if you give people your food, you would be hungry- Reggie  
 
Maple  
Some people put others first on the Titanic – Joe   
  
Oak  
Yes, because then they might do the same for you later in life – Samuel  
Not if it could put you in danger – George  
Yes, because it’s not just you in the world and it is good to be nice to others – Poppy  
Yes, it is good to make people feel special and loved and then they might do good back to you – Saba  
Yes and no, because you should be caring about yourself and also caring about each other – Jenna  
 
Sycamore B  
Not all the time, it depends of if it is a life or death situation – Mattie  
Yes and no because you need to care about yourself as well – Lewis  
I think yes if you are being kind but also no if you put everyone else first you won’t 
get your work done and won’t have a chance to improve – Libby   
 
Sycamore W  
Yes, because if you help others, they will hopefully return the favour – Grace  
You have to be careful because some people might take advantage of you – Kelsey   
I’m in the middle- I would put my friends first but I would think twice about putting 
a bully or someone who hasn’t earned my trust or respect, first – Leo   
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Value 

 

Service 

Super Skill 
 

Being Adaptable 

Catch me 
being good 

Focus 
Science 

Other 
Presentation 

Chestnut Seren for always being 
kind and helpful to 
everyone.  

Lilly for being 
adaptable and able 
to work well with all 
your peers.  

Teddy for 
remembering and 
explaining the 
features of a non-
chronological 
report.   
Well done!  

George for some 
super observational 
drawing of plants.  

Madison for trying 
hard with her 
letter formation 
and presentation.  

Elm Ivy for always being keen 
to help tidy up and hand 
things out.  

Jacob for coping 
well with having 
three different 
teachers in a week.  

Poppy T for always 
holding the door for 
others and letting 
others go first  

Luke for great ideas 
about a balanced 
diet.  

Poppy D for 
Working hard on 
her handwriting.  

Maple  

  
Amelia for always 
helping out in the 
classroom.   
  

  
James for being able 
to adapt to different 
situations.   

  
River for a great 
attitude and effort in 
PE this week.  

  
Thalis for some 
great homework 
about Piranhas.   

  
Machau for 
presenting his 
geography work 
neatly.   

Oak  

Kay – you're always so 
helpful to me in class 
and to your friends.  

Hugo – you can 
adapt your 
knowledge and 
skills to any given 
problem.  

George for a fantastic 
learning attitude and 
such polite manners.  

Seth for fantastic 
effort with your 
digestive system 
explanation poster.  

Esmie for your 
careful 
presentation of 
your symmetry 
artwork.  

Sycamore 
B 

Mattie for always being 
a helpful member of the 
class.   

Vihaan for being 
adaptable and 
applying your 
knowledge to all 
tasks!  

Summer for always 
being so polite.   

Anusha for being 
knowledgeable and 
working well in 
Science.   

Rhys for a 
fantastic 
improvement in 
you handwriting 
this week! 
Amazing!  

Sycamore 
W 

Alice for always helping 
her friends   

Leo for being 
adaptable and 
taking on feedback 
in English this week  

Aryan for having a 
great attitude in PSHE 
this week- you shared 
great thoughts  

Nia for always 
asking sensible 
questions in 
science   

Blake for amazing 
effort to keep 
handwriting neat 
and joined  

Willow 

Madison and Klay for 
always being helpful 
around the class.   
  

Luca for being 
adaptable and 
taking on new parts 
in the Mary Poppins 
musical.  

Harry, Joeseph B, 
Teni for learning their 
lines for Mary 
Poppins.  

    

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Top Attendance – Sycamore W 98% 

 

Well done Sycamore W who were our top attenders this week. 
 

 
 

House Points 
 

Leighs 3548 
Easter 3037 
Chignals 2672 
Rodings 2609 
  
 

This week’s ‘lunchtime award’ goes to: 
 
KS1 Naomi.B in Elm for good manners 

and 
KS2 Klay.S in Willow for good manners 
 
Mrs Low would like to award the whole of Oak class 
for lining up so beautifully when coming in the hall. 

Kickboxing Achievements 
29th June 
Luca in Willow was awarded the woodland belt for hard work.  
Madison in Chestnut received a sticker for working well. 
 
30th June 
Gentilia-Rose in Elm was awarded the woodland belt for excellent effort. 
Kelsey in Sycamore W received a sticker for working hard. 
 
6th July  
Joshua in Sycamore W was awarded the woodland belt for being a great coach. 
Amalia in Maple received a sticker for working hard and doing well. 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
Dates for the diary  
 
Non-Pupil Days  
Monday 4th September 2023 
Tuesday 5th September 2023 
Friday 20th October 2023 
Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
 
 
Monday 3rd June 2024 
 

Saturday 8th July *Summer Fete 12-4pm* 

Monday 10th July Whole School Arts Workshop – Performing Arts/Poetry Week 

Tuesday 11th July Sports Day 9:15 – 12:30am  

Tuesday 11th July Yr6 Swimming PM 

Wednesday 12th July Class Swap 

Friday 14th July  Ash Class Assembly 9:05am 

Monday 17th July Whole School Dance Workshop 

Monday 17th July Year 6 Mary Poppins Production 9:45am – dress rehearsal  
(school performance only) 

Tuesday 18th July Yr6 Swimming PM 

Tuesday 18th July Leavers Service at St Martins Church 9:15am 

Tuesday 18th July Open Evening for All Parents 3:15-4:30 

Wednesday 19th July Dance Show on school field 2:45 – 3:15  

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Mary Poppins Production 6pm – tickets on schoolcomms  

Wednesday 19th July Year 4 Macbeth Performance 9am 

Thursday 20th July Learning Award Assembly 9am 

Friday 21st July Last day of Term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 AFTER SCHOOL TODAY!!! 
 
 

 

  


